18 April 2013

Tim Doyle

Bruce Sherlock
City Infrastructure

Fyi-request-796-0bb88594 @requests.fyi.org.nz (04) 570-6833

bruce.sherlock@huttcity.govt.nz
Our reference: DOC/13/39694

Dear Mr Doyle

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND
MEETINGS ACT 1987

We refer to your request dated 20 March 2013, for costs allocated to the Wainuiomata Hill
Road maintenance from 2008 to the present.

Your request has been processed according to the provisions of the Local Government
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Pursuant to this Act, we advise that your request for information has been granted. Please
see below.

General Barrier repairs 2008-Present $ 180,000
Upgrade of Cat Eyes 2008-Present $ 25,000
Signage Upgrade 2008-Present $ 15,000
Resurfacing of Pavements  2008-Present $2,258,000
including minor repairs
(potholes)
Other including Street 2008-Present $ 130,000
and Sump Cleaning and
Street Lighting

TOTAL $2,608,000

Yours sincerely

\

Bruce Sherlock
GENERAL MANAGER




